
 

 

 

 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT’S GOING ON IN STRUAN? 

WANT TO HAVE YOUR SAY ON MATTERS AFFECTING STRUAN? 

PLEASE SIGN-UP TO THE STRUAN COMMUNITY WEB SITE AND/OR FACEBOOK PAGE. 

WEB SITE: WWW.STRUANCOMMUNITY.CO.UK                                                                               

 

FACEBOOK: HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/SEARCH/TOP?Q=STRUAN%20COMMUNITY%20COUNCIL  

  OR SEARCH ON FACEBOOK FOR “STRUAN COMMUNITY COUNCIL”.                                                

 
 

Of course, you can email Struan Community Council at any time at SCC@Struancommunity.co.uk 

Struan Community Council 

http://www.struancommunity.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=struan%20community%20council
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The Community Council (SCC) wants to keep you informed about what is happening in Struan 

and wants to know your views on matters affecting Struan. The best way of doing this is via 

our web site and Facebook page. The web site is our primary vehicle for communicating, and 

if you subscribe you will automatically receive emails about events, activities, publications 

etc. relevant to Struan.  The web site also has information and minutes for the Struan 

Community Trust and other local groups. The Facebook page is used primarily for short term 

notices or to further alert you to something that is on the web site. 

We also plan to use the web site to solicit your views on matters concerning Struan in order 

that we may better represent our community view to other communities, The Highland 

Council, Government and other concerns impacting on Struan. Where we use on-line surveys 

your input will always be anonymous unless we have asked for your permission in advance. 

 

We will continue to post information on the Struan Noticeboard, but it is all but impossible 

for this to be immediately up-to-date, nor is it possible to post everything on the noticeboard. 

Where we are soliciting opinion, we will try and provide a facility to for hard copy of your 

input if you are unable or unwilling to do it on-line (at the school or some other local facility) 

but by far the best way will be to use the on-line facilities to know what is going on and to 

take part. 

 

 

Public Meeting for Struan Residents in the School – 10th June at 

7:00pm 

We will be holding a Public Meeting for residents to update everyone about the Community 

Action Plan, the plan for acquiring The School, and an outline of the future plans for managing 

any additions funds we expect to receive. We would also like to share the results of the recent 

survey on Glen Ullinish II.  

Please do try to attend, it will be an excellent opportunity to find out what is going on in 

your community along with an opportunity to raise any relevant matters or questions with 

the Struan Community Trust and Struan Community Council. 

 

 


